
 

In recognition of  Autism Awareness Month, 

Van Vleck House & Gardens invites you to 
 

A Sensory Celebration 
 

Sunday, April 2, 2017 

1:00 PM - 4:00 PM 
 

In recognition of  Autism Awareness Month, Van Vleck invites you 
to explore the gardens using your senses as your guide.  What 

colors and shapes do you see? What sounds do you hear around 
you? What smells are in the air? Activities stations will be  

arranged outdoors and in our education center focusing on  

different textures, smells, shapes and colors in the natural 
world.  Join us for a stress free afternoon of  garden discovery.   

Open to families. Registration requested.  
Check our website for rain date information 

 

Suggested donation of  $10 per family  

Van Vleck House & Gardens 

21 Van Vleck St., Montclair NJ 07042 

www.vanvleck.org 


